
For the past 3 years we have been charged a water bill for a house the city says does not exist 

 

Cole, Pauline <Pauline.Cole@baltimorecity.gov> 
 

Mar 7, 

2019, 2:18 

PM 

 
 

 

to Terri-Anne, Sam, Charla, Tammy, me, Sharonda, Janice, Frank, Christine, Eloise, Dena, Alice, Jeanne, Sylvia, Karen, Edward, Loren, Byran 

 
 

Good afternoon to All, 

 After, doing an thorough research and referring to Property Locator Department in reference to 

consolidation, these 2 properties 916 Freeman St and 915 Annabel Ave were never 

consolidated.    915 Annabel Ave does not exist as a physical address nor does it exist in SDAT. 

 My resolution is to abandoned 915 Annabel Ave, since, it does not exist. 

 Regards, 

   

 

Mayor 

Catherine E. Pugh 

  

 

Director 

Rudolph S. Chow, P.E. 

 


